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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

05/10/2020  22:40:482020/1671/P SUPPRT Anna Proud I am a director of a company who owns a flat at 5 Hillfield Road. I strongly support this application. It is a great 

scheme utilizing existing plot with high architectural interest. The accommodations which will be provided are 

of high quality too.

06/10/2020  12:20:132020/1671/P SUPPRT Negar Afshar This is a very nice  scheme, High quality accommodation, 

We need more high end, quality property in Camden. The plan seems to be very well though out and 

organised.
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